
2014 Byzantine Greek Summer School

July 7 to August 1, 2014

Dumbarton Oaks will again offer an intensive four-week course in medieval Greek and 
paleography in the summer of 2014. Approximately ten places will be available, with priority 

going to students without ready access to similar courses at local or regional institutions.

For more information about course offerings, admissions, application procedures, and 
accomodations and costs, please visit our website.

The relevant webpage is: 

http://www.doaks.org/research/byzantine/summer-programs/byzantine-greek-summer-school
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